[bookmark: _GoBack]KBC – Chain Gang Memorial LCI Scholarship Application

Date:
Name:
Address:
Phone:
Email:
Are you a KBC member?
Have you completed the Smart Cycling course?             On what date?

Write an explanation (500 words or less) of how you would use your LCI certification to benefit KBC membership and bicycling in the Kalamazoo area.  Tell us about your cycling history and how that helps to qualify you for LCI training and educating other cyclists.   


















Send your application to educationchair@kalamazoobicycleclub.org. The application deadline is July 9th.
 
Thank You!
Education Committee
KBC

